Dear Congressman Ryan Zinke,

I am writing to express my strong support for the Town of St. Ignatius, Montana’s application for the FY 2026 Community Protect Funding. The proposed project aims to upgrade the town’s aging wastewater system, which is currently 80 years old and in dire need of repairs.
This critical infrastructure project will not only address the immediate needs of the community but also enhance the overall well-being of all residents of St. Ignatius. By modernizing the wastewater system, the town will ensure a safer and more sustainable environment for its citizens.
I urge you to consider the significant impact this project will have on the community and approve the funding request. The Town of St. Ignatius is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents, and this project is a vital step in that direction.
Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
 [Name]  
[Your Address]  
[City, State, ZIP]  
[Email Address]  
[Date]

